
DATE: December 18, 2024

TO: Board of Education

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer

SUBJECT: Approve Proposed Truckee High School Overnight Field Trip to Sacramento, CA,
from January 9 through January 11, 2025

PRESENTED BY: Mrs. Shaun Roderick, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services
_____________________________________________________________________________________

ACTION REQUESTED

Approve the proposed Truckee High School Overnight Field Trip to Sheldon High School in
Sacramento, CA, from January 9 through January 11, 2025.

BACKGROUND INFORMATION

Truckee High School band is proud to offer a life-changing experience for a select group of
talented students. The group will have the privilege of rehearsing with a world-class collegiate
conductor. Auditions will be held in mid-December.

RESOURCES REQUIRED: None

PREPARED BY: Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Shaun Roderick, Assistant
Superintendent of Educational Services


